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13th November 2022 

 
Dear families, 
 
I am aware that a serious incident has taken place near school. Police and emergency services were called in the 
early hours of this morning and are currently still at the scene carrying out their investigations which has meant that 
part of Tithe Farm Road is currently closed. At the time of writing, no further details from the police have been 
released. As a school our thoughts are with all of those this may have affected. 
 
Due to the close proximity to school, this incident may have personally affected you and your family in many 
different ways. Please be reassured that tomorrow we will be here to support the children and our families as 
required. If you our someone you know requires support today, please follow this link to find services who may be 
able to help you today: https://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/wellbeing-and-mental-health/ 
 
If this incident has directly affected your family or a close friend, please let us know so we can support your children 
when they are in school.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Worsfold 
Headteacher 
 
 
  

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/
https://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/wellbeing-and-mental-health/

